
 
 
From: Rob Murphy <   
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 2:59 PM 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application by Medworth CHP Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the 
Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility Project (EN010110) 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
My interested party reference number is 20032753 
 
Firstly I would like to thank the Secretary of State for giving both myself, and my fellow residents of 
Wisbech and the surrounding areas one final opportunity to comment on the application by 
Medworth CHP Ltd to build an incinerator in my home town. 
 
My position has not changed since my original comments, I still believe the application should be 
rejected.  
 
My reasons for believing Wisbech is NOT a suitable site for this project are manifestly many, so I will 
only bullet point a brief handful of what I see as the most important aspects, as follows – 
 
Proximity to a school 
 
Endangered species on the proposed site 
 
Vastly inadequate road network 
 
Job losses as key employers relocate away from the area 
 
Opposition from key local businesses 
 
Opposition from local council 
 
Opposition from local residents 
 
Health concerns 
 
Environmental concerns as to waste incineration 
 
Proximity of other approved incinerators in Boston and Peterborough 
 
I could go on but I am sure my fellow residents can speak much more eloquently on the myriad of 
reasons as to why this proposal should be rejected. In short however, I hope it has been clearly 
shown that Wisbech is simply not equipped to engage with a project of this size without serious 
ramifications, and I hope the Secretary of State is minded of the will of the people when making the 
final decision. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to read this email. 
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